
 
 
 
March 2016 
 
Tony Jones 
Loss Control Manager 
New Jersey Schools Insurance Group 
6000 Midlatic Dr. 
Mount Laurel, NJ 08054 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Jones, 

     
WeTip is proud to announce the recipients of the 2016 National Awards!  It is 
WeTip’s privilege to honor a select group of people who will be receiving awards 
at the 43rd Annual WeTip National Crime-fighting Conference, which will be 
held at the Mission Inn Hotel & Spa, 3649 Mission Inn Ave. Riverside, CA 92501. 
 
These awards are to those individuals who have shown extraordinary efforts and 
outstanding service in the field of crime prevention and WeTip service. As the 
Chief Executive Officer of WeTip, I take great honor in announcing that New Jersey 
Schools Insurance Group has been chosen to receive the 2016 “National School 
Safety Award”. This award will be presented Wednesday, April 20, 2016, at 1:00 
pm 
 
As an award recipient, you are invited to attend the WeTip Conference, on the 
day of your award, as our guest. Please e-mail WeTip at graphics@wetip.com or 
fax (909) 987-2477 your completed registration, so that we can confirm you or 
your designated award recipient’s attendance. We would also appreciate a short 
Biography or resume and a photo of you for our presentation slide.   
 
I have also enclosed a conference brochure for your convenience.  All guests 
accompanying an award recipient will receive 20% off the conference prices listed 
on the brochure. 

We look forward to seeing you very soon, and congratulations! 
 
Yours for a safer America, 

 
Susan Aguilar 
Chief Executive Officer, WeTip Inc 
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